
 
Breath Prayer: Lord, let Your light shine in me. 

 Please quiet voices, hearts, and cell phones in preparation for worship. 

Welcome—Psalm 72:1-7, 10-14 
Prelude: “Communion Morning”  

Call to Worship “The Lord is in His Holy Temple” 
*Hymn #4 “To God Be the Glory” 

Matthew 2:1-12 
*Hymn #83 “Arise, Your Light is Come” 

Offertory “O Wondrous Food, O Cup That Heals” 
*Doxology #253 

Anthem “A Communion Hymn”  

The Lord’s Supper 
Sermon “A Light for the World,” Isaiah 60:1-6 

Deacon Ordination  
*Hymn #483 “Footsteps of Jesus”  

Benediction  
Parting Music “The March of the Three Kings” 

 
*If you are able, please stand.  
If you are interested in joining Kilmarnock Baptist Church or making a public profession of faith, you may come forward 
during the final hymn. 

	

 
The flowers this morning are given by Gloria and Ed Bosher in memory of their loved 
ones. 
 
We welcome our new deacons, Judy Kelley and Martha Balderson, as we ordain them 
today into the service of our Lord.  In addition, we welcome back Warren Sutherland and 
Linda Enders Bailey into active service.  Mary French Hutt will serve as deacon chair this 
year, with Edith Houghton as vice-chair, and Judy Kelley as secretary.  Also, serving this 
year are deacons Bob Gray and Glen Burtner. 
 
Tomorrow at 11:00am we will have a service of celebration of the life of Betty Rose.  
There will be a reception immediately following the service in our Fellowship Hall.  The 
Care Committee has requested ham biscuits and small sandwiches, deviled eggs, and 
fruit and desserts. 
 
The Cemetery Committee plans to meet on Tuesday, January 9th at 5:00pm. 
 
Super Tuesday will be January 16th.  Please let the office know if your group is meeting.  
There will be a church council meeting at 6:30pm and a light supper will be provided. 
 
The Budget and Finance Committee plans to meet on Tuesday, January 16th at 5:00pm. 
 
All committees should elect their chairpersons and give these names to the office along 
with any reports before our January business meeting, Sunday January 28th.   
 
JOY will have a potluck breakfast on Tuesday, January 23rd at 10am in the Fellowship 
Hall.  This will be a planning meeting for the year.  Please bring a breakfast item to share 
and your ideas for JOY events for the coming year. 
 
"THANK YOU KBC family for the assistance you provided to The Northern Neck Boys 
and Girls Club in reaching so many families during Christmas.  Your thoughtful and 
generous gifts provided much joy to area children and adults who otherwise may not have 
had presents during the holidays.  And, without even knowing it, you contributed to 
building character and good citizenship skills in our young people.  A special thank you to 
Linda Enders-Bailey for her coordination of this project with The Boys and 
Girls  Club.  See you next year beside the Angel Tree!" 
 
In case of inclement weather closings, announcements will be made on 101.7 FM radio. 
 
The 2018 Offering envelopes are available to pick up in the back foyer. 



 
Please Lift Up in Prayer…   Addy Ashburn (2 yr old with cancer), Toi Beane, Joan Beane, 
Ed Bosher, Martha Conkle, Karen Cox, Sharron Crandall, Oliver Crane, Carolyn Foster, 
Steve Gallimore, Rylie Golgart (injured in the Las Vegas shooting), Bob Gray, Dr. 
Harnesberger, Don Headley, Mel and Betty Holmes, Betty Jones, Judy Kelley, William 
Kirby, Keith Mason, Margaret Ransone, Edie Stackhouse, Gwen Hawley Smith, Mavis 
Sullivan, Warren Sutherland, Joan Thomas, Danny Tobin, Brenda Watson, H.C. Watson, 
Jr., Billie Whitt and the Whitt family.  
 
Our condolences… to the family of Betty Rose. 
 
This Week at KBC…  
Today:           9:45am Sunday School; 11:00am Worship Service  
Tuesday        4:30pm Alanon and Alateen Group                
Wednesday:  6:00pm Choir rehearsal 
  
Serving in worship today…  
Deacon of the Week:  Linda Enders-Bailey  
Radio Room:    Gerald Abbott, Don Headley, Troy Pouchot   
                                           Nathan Spiers (YouTube) 
Church Info...  
65 East Church Street Twitter - @kilmarnockbc 
P.O. Box 99 Facebook & Instagram 
Kilmarnock, VA 22482 www.kilmarnockbaptist.org 
(804) 435-1703 info@kilmarnockbaptist.org 
Office Hours:    Monday through Thursday, 9:00am – 3:00pm 
 
12/31/17 
Worship Attendance—56 
Budget Giving—$3,655.00 
 
Food Pantry (12/20/17)  
50 Families served (139 people) 
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